
Dear PV School District Employees: 

As an employee of the Perkiomen Valley School District, you understand the importance of
quality public education in our community. Since 1995, the Perkiomen Valley School District
Foundation has been a school partner for hands-on, in-the-classroom teacher and student
support of excellence in our schools. 

Each school in the district, or you as an educator, has received a grant and understands what
they mean to your school and students. Please consider joining our efforts this year with a
tax-deductible gift through payroll deduction. You choose the level most comfortable to you
– all gifts are important and very much appreciated. Just $1 per paycheck will make a huge
difference in providing direct-to-teacher grants and fostering innovation in our schools. All
contributions are tax-deductible. 

To participate in the program, simply click HERE to set up your contribution with PVSD
payroll online, OR complete the information at the bottom of this letter and return to Regina
Carroll, Payroll Specialist at District Office. 

Thank you for all you do to ensure excellence in public education for our community! 

Sincerely,
Kristin Craven

Kristin Craven
Executive Director, Perkiomen Valley School District Foundation

PSVD Foundation PAYROLL DEDUCTION FORM
Employee Name:________________________ Building:_____________________________________
Employee ID#:____________________
Payroll deduction amount:      $1 per pay      $2 per pay     $5 per pay      $_____ per pay
Effective date of contribution:_________________________
I would like to remain Anonymous:      Yes      No

I authorize the amount elected above to be deducted from my paycheck each pay period.
This deduction will continue until the Payroll Department receives written notification.
Authorized signature: _____________________________________________ Date: _________

Employee Giving Campaign

https://pvsdfoundation.org/pvsd-employee-giving/

